Sunday September 13, 2020
Dear BPA Families,
There has been some amazing work turned in and I’m so proud of you!  There is, however many missing grades.  Please moms and dads, check with your students.  Students check to see what you have to complete.  This is a week of catch up in addition to the new material.
If  you’re not active on Ed Network, please send me your verification code.  I’ve sent all the information prior to this note, so please look back to see what needs to happen.
Please let me know if you have any questions.  You all are amazing!
Ms. Thomsen
sthomsen@bridgeprepduval.com
904-419-7523 (text is best) I’m always available to schedule a Zoom call if you’d like
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